



REDINGTON FROGNAL
NEIGHBOURHOOD FORUM

 

17 December, 2021



Dear Ms Ly,
 
Application 2021/5316/P:  36B Hollycroft Avenue – support and no comment

The Redington Frognal Neighbourhood Forum is supportive of the proposal to re-clad the existing dormer in plain clay tiles and the replacement of the aluminium framed window with a painted timber window.    This is in accordance with policy SD 6.

It has no comment to make on the addition of two conservation rooflights in the roof slopes 




Yours sincerely,

Nancy Mayo

Secretary

Redington Frognal Neighbourhood Forum
https://www.redfrogforum.org
https://twitter.com/RedfrogNF
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